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PRESS RELEASE 

 
“Upper Shore Regional Council  Leadership Meets in Cecil County” 

 
                                                                                 Contact:  Doris S. Mason 
                                                                                                 (443) 282-5607 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                 Chestertown, MD,   March 10, 2014 
 
 
The Upper Shore Regional Council (USRC), an economic development and planning 
agency for Cecil, Kent, and Queen Anne’s Counties, will be hosting its first Full Council 
meeting of the year on Thursday, March 20, 2014, at 1:30 p.m. at the Chesapeake Inn 
Restaurant and Marina, Chesapeake City. The Council’s Executive Board is comprised of 
County Commissioners from the three counties and the Council’s Executive Director, Doris 
S. Mason.  The Board includes, David Dunmyer, Chair, representing Queen Anne’s County; 
Diana Broomell, 1st Vice Chair, Cecil County; Ronald Fithian 2nd Vice Chair, Kent County; 
James Moran, 3rd Vice Chair, Queen Anne’s County, Dr. Alan J. McCarthy, Cecil County 
and William W. Pickrum, Treasurer of Kent County.   Senator Stephen S. Hershey 
represents the Maryland General Assembly on the Board of Directors for the region.  The 
Executive Full Council meetings, which are held once each quarter, may be conducted in 
either of the three partner counties. 
 
The Council consists of State Senators and Delegates representing the region, County 
Commissioners of the three Counties, Municipal Representatives of the individual towns, 
and the County Administrators. 
 
Additionally, members from partner agencies across the region, including Economic 
Development and Tourism Directors, Chamber of Commerce Presidents, and others 
who partner with the Council's planning projects regularly attend the meetings. 
 
For more information regarding the Upper Shore Regional Council or upcoming meetings, 
please feel free to contact Doris S. Mason, Executive Director at (410) 810-2125 or visit the 
website at www.uppershoreregionalcouncil.org. 
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